
SUMMER FAIR 

TOTAL 

What another fantastic 
summer fair we have 
had last week - one of 
our best to date! Thanks 

to the hard work of our PTA we 
raised a staggering £1,456. A huge 
amount of money that will pay for 
the children to visit the Drill Hall 
and watch the Pantomime. Special 
thanks go to all our PTA and Mrs 
Robinson for their organisation, 
commitment and dedication. 

Alice in Wonderland 

Well done to all our fantastic Years 
5 and 6 pupils who worked togeth-
er to perform a fantastic production 
of ‘Alice in Wonderland’! The chil-
dren clearly enjoyed taking part in 
the production and the singing, act-
ing and dancing was all top notch! 
Well done to everyone involved, a 
first class production. 
It was a very ambi-
tious play and the 
quality of the singing 
in particular was ab-
solutely breath tak-
ing. WELL DONE! 
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Dates for your  

diary: 

13/7/18 - Y6 Leavers 
event 

16/7/18 - Y3/4 Wonder 
day 

16/7/18 -  Oscars  

17/7/18 - Transition 
Day 

18/7/18 - Y5/6 Wonder 
day 

19/7/18 -  2pm Leavers 
Service in Church (all 
welcome) 

20/7/18 - 1.30pm Leav-
ers service in school (Y6 
parents) 

20/7/18—last Freeze 
Pop Friday 

20/7/18 - Term 6 ends 

Attendance 
 Well done to Year R  
and Year 4 for their 
great attendance 

this week. 
 

Medieval Banquet 

An incredible wonder day was 
held this week for our Year 1 
and 2 pupils. It involved bak-

ing bread, making stew, medi-
eval dancing and real jousting 
(sort of..) Well done to every-

one involved.  

Virgin Media Box  

Paintings 

Well done to our successful 
competition winners who de-
signed and painted the boxes 
outside school. We hope that 
you will agree they look infi-
nitely better than covered in 
graffiti! Thank you to LEAP 
charity who arranged this ex-
citing art project.  

GOODBYE YEAR 6 
We say a very fond farewell to our 
fabulous Year 6 class at the end of 
the term. They have genuinely 
been a delightful cohort—
hardworking and lots of fun. We 
wish them well and hope that they 
keep in touch and let us know what 
they are up to. A very talented 
group who, I am sure, will continue 
to impress their teachers at sec-
ondary school. Good luck to you 

Talking Time  

 

Respect 

How can we 
show respect 
in the wider 
world? 


